



Healthy people. Healthy places.

DATE

Chief Administrative Officer Public Health Accreditation Board 1600 Duke Street, Suite 200 Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Public Health Accreditation Board,

We as the Board of Health for Madison & Dane County (PHMDC) are thrilled to present our support as the health department pursues national accreditation.

We believe that PHMDC has established themselves as exemplary leaders within the state and as a critical leader for population and public health within our community. We have had the opportunity to watch, provide support, and participate in the process as PHMDC staff prepare for national accreditation. This is a very exciting time as the organization moves toward a culture of quality and we are eager to see the internal and community-level impact of these improved processes once the department becomes accredited.

We fully support PHMDC as they seek national accreditation. Please feel free to contact us at any time with questions. We look forward to working with you through this process.

Sincerely, The Board of Health Public Health & Madison and Dane County		
Pat Lasky	Date	
Lezli Redmond		
Jerry Halverson	Date	

Date

May 4, 2018 Page 2

Paula Tran Inzeo